[image: image1.png]SCHOOL OF

[y

CONNECTIONS
&TECHNOLOGY.




San Diego Unified School District

The School of Science, Connections & Technology

at the Kearny High Educational Complex

7651 Wellington Street, San Diego, CA  92111

(858) 496-8370 X2500
FAX
(858) 715-9504
May 20th, 2013

Vyvyan Lam 

Student

7651 Wellington Street

San Diego, CA 92111

Re: Genetically Modified Foods: Golden Rice
To Whom It May Concern: 

I am a 10th grade student at the School of Science, Connections, and Technology at Kearny High School. We are a U.S News & World Report Silver Medalist school located in Kearny Mesa. I am participating in an award-winning project called My Green Life. My Green Life is an interdisciplinary project in which we explore the connections between environmental change and personal choices.

I am writing to request further information on Golden Rice, the rice that has been genetically modified with beta-carotene, to become Vitamin A rich. As part of my presentation, I would like to know more about the risks that can accompany this genetically modified crop, and whether there is an alternative solution to the problem. I understand that naturally born crops are always better than those that are genetically modified and engineered crops and I would like to know what efforts are being made to address this potential global issue. I would love to hear your feedback and your opinion on the topic of Golden Rice and Vitamin A deficiency. 

I realize that you are an extremely busy global organization, and you may be too preoccupied to collaborate with me. Whether you decide to assist me, or not, I will be grateful. Thank you for your time, I genuinely appreciate it. 

Sincerely, 

Vyvyan Lam 

